
To whom this may concern 

The institute at which I am working, The Donders Institute for Brain, Cognition, and Behaviour 
(Radboud University Medical Centre), does not have and Institutional Review Board. Grant # 
864.10.003 by which Dr. Homberg is supported is a personal grant. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Judith Homberg 

 


